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Press Release
This is in continuation to Embassy’s earlier Press Release dated 30th January 2018,  conveying guidelines to Indian community regarding directives of  Ministry of Interior, Kuwait, that violators of ‘Residency Rules’ can leave the country without paying fine/penalty(in eligible cases). 	 All eligible Indian expatriates without valid Visa/Residency are once again requested to avail of this opportunity to return to India without any financial liability.
2.	Indian distressed workers (Visa Article 18), with “expired/invalid Residency” are also requested to make their travel arrangements urgently in coordination with Indian Embassy. Those workers who are still waiting for return of their passports from the Sponsor/Company shall apply for issuance of Emergency Certificate immediately so that all official formalities for their travel can be completed within the stipulated period (till 22nd Feb. 2018). 
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